Feedback Report- Spring 2022

Course: IP750, Intellectual Property Rights in Research and Beyond

12 students provided feedback on the CBCT-course on [PR meant for Ph.D students.
Highlights of the feedback response are presented as following:

The students appreciated the fact that a unit plan was made and implemented
effictively, ensuring through coverage of the syllabus.

The dialogic connection established between the students and the instructors were
acknowledged as a positive point about the course delivery. The students suggested to
have more group activities that encouraged student participation and critical thinking.
Some students réquested to include more topics on recent trends and developments
regarding IPRs.

Some of the students wished to have field visits wherever possible during the course.
Students appreciated the study material provided to building of concepts.

The motivation received in the classroom regarding application of IPRs for their own
research work was appreciated by the students.

The students found the case study videos helpful for understanding the concepts.
Inclusion of very interesting topics like IPR and Outer space, IPR and gaming etc are
very much well received among the students as part of the seminar presentation.

Actions Taken:

The Cell is considering various ways to make field visit a part of the course
More recent case studies will be incorporated in future.




